
UAS Ad Hoc Master Plan Advisory Committee 
 
Consistent with UA Board of Regents policy on campus master plans (P05.12.050), UAS is creating the Ad 
Hoc Master Plan Advisory Committee (MPAC) to advise the Chancellor and Executive Cabinet on the 
development of the UAS Juneau Campus Master Plan--a document that must be approved by the 
Chancellor and the Board of Regents. The Committee represents the interests and concerns of 
institutional stakeholders and shall incorporate those interests and concerns into recommendations to 
the Chancellor during the master plan development process. The MPAC will be co-chaired by the UAS 
Director of Facilities Services and a faculty member identified by Faculty Senate.  
 
To fulfill its responsibility, the Committee will meet at least two times per semester during the fall and 
spring semesters of the academic year while the master planning consultant contract is active.  The 
Committee is charged with making recommendations to the Chancellor and promoting transparency 
and accountability by communicating Committee intentions and actions regularly with administration, 
governance groups, and the broader UAS community. 

 

 


